
 
 

March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

As part of our curriculum- Understanding the world Reception will be walking the short 

distance to All Saints Church on Speke Hall Avenue at approximately 11am until 12pm. 

This will take place on Monday 27th March 2023.  We will spending roughly an hour in the 

Church before walking back to school for lunch as usual.   

All children will require a coat preferably with a hood incase it is raining.   

No further permission slips are needed as you have previously given permission for your 

child to participate in local walks. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Mrs Cunliffe and Mrs Ritchie  

 


